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September 15, 2018 
 
Dear Selection Committee: 
 
My name is Heather Dietz and I have been the AP Biology teacher at Hampton High School for the past 
16 years.  I am writing this letter to enthusiastically recommend Amanda Moser for admission to your 
college. 
 
I first met Amanda when she was a student in my Biology 2 Honors class her sophomore year.  Amanda 
also continued with the biology track and took Advanced Placement Biology her junior year.  In both 
classes, Amanda quickly stood out as one of the top students in the class.  Amanda was an active 
participator and always asked questions that help tie concepts together.  In both classes, Amanda was 
exposed to a broad range of biological principles that built upon the concepts learned previously in 
freshman biology.  Amanda had an innate ability to take in the material, grasp the concepts, and convey 
understanding through written expression.  Her curiosity and enthusiasm for the subject were apparent in 
the questions that she asked and in our discussions of future career options.  Her final grade in AP 
Biology was a 97%A, and she earned a 4 on the National AP Biology exam.  
 
In group settings, Amanda worked well within her lab group and was a natural leader that helped her 
peers stay on track during the many labs and activities we completed.  Amanda’s positive attitude and 
commitment to succeed have helped her be successful in all biology classes in I have taught her.  Amanda 
has a genuine love for biology and I foresee her using her talents to make a noteworthy contribution to the 
scientific community in years to come.  I definitely miss her presence in my classroom this year.  She is a 
student that I will not forget, for students like her are few and far between.  
 
In closing, I strongly recommend that Amanda Moser be accepted into your college. Any teacher that had 
Amanda in class can attest to her pleasant nature, willingness to learn, and determination to achieve. 
Amanda’s enthusiasm to further her education in a field that she loves can only mean great things to 
come.  

 

Please contact me should you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Heather L. Dietz 
AP Biology Teacher 
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